
NEWSLETTER – 20 January 2017 

 
Hi All, 
 
We are getting a good base of riders out there both for Wednesday night and Sunday rides.  
Hopefully the weather will continue to improve and the wind will go away. 

 
 
TIME TRIAL 
We as a committee are considering whether or not to hold the time trial due to lack 
of recent interest.  Could you please register your thoughts on this by email to 
sandjbelton@ihug.co.nz as soon as possible.  We thought if we did proceed it would 
most likely be in late April. 
 
 
HEARTFIT RIDE 
This will be held on Wednesday 25th February commencing from Founders Park at 6.00pm.  
The Club will host a bbq.  Gold coin donation please with all proceeds going to Heartfit 
Matamata. 
 

 
MIKE COATHAM MEMORIAL RIDE 
We have decided to use the same route as last year to Tirau.  The date for this ride is 12th 
March 2017.  It’s a lovely ride with a lot of new scenery as we ride on roads not usually pedaled 
by the Club on the usual Club rides. 

 
 

Take care and happy pedaling.  

 
 
Joanne Belton 
Secretary, Matamata Peddlers Cycling Club. 
(Please let us know if you do not wish to receive emails from us so we can update our database) 

Keep updated on club rides, news and events on our Web Page www.matamatapeddlers.org.nz 

Attention:  This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient you may not use, disclose, copy or retain it. Please notify us immediately by return email and then delete this email. Views expressed 
in this communication may not be those of Matamata Peddlers Cycling Club. 

    Think of the environment, please don't print this email unless you really need to. 
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